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NOVEMBER NEWSLETTER 2022
Keeping In Touch





 





DARK NIGHTS

Now the clocks have gone back, it is a lot darker in the

evenings. We are still going outside after dinner but using
torches. Please ensure your child/ren attend school/Fusion

with a coat every day and appropriate clothing. 









LAST DAY OF TERM






Fusion will open early at 2pm on Wednesday 21st
December 2022 and collect your child/ren at 2pm with

some Christmas party game. 



If your child/ren will be attending on this date, then
you will automatically be invoiced additionally for the

extra 1hr 15 mins in accordance with our Sessional
Policy. Please let us know if you' re child will NOT be

attending this day

NEW COOK





We are pleased to say that the lovely Dionne has

joined the team as a cook. Dionne loves cooking and
has settled in well to the role. We think she's doing a

great job -we hope you agree!










LOST PROPERTY

Please, Please, Please, make sure

everything is named and children are
bringing everything home with them.
We have a lot of Lost Property at the

end of each session. 
Children need to take responsibility

for their own belongings and look
after them. Unfortunately we are

unable to go back into classrooms.

Noticeable improvement- Following our email a few weeks ago, we would like
to thank everyone for being more considerate in the car park. It has been

noticed that it is a lot safer in the evenings but please continue to be sensible. 
Just a reminder that you are NOT allowed to park in the car park for Breakfast

Club. 









CAR PARK



Fusion  are building an Eco-Pond based in the
Grove Infant and Nursery School.



 We have secured some funding to make it

happen but are keen to find out if anyone from
the parent body would like to help us.
 If you can offer manpower for digging,

expertise in pond building or resources to add,
then we would love to hear from you.








FUSION ECO-POND



If your child is at an extra curriculum club - please
ensure that they have a change of clothes/shoes if the

weather is bad - Thankyou.









EXTRA CURRICULUM CLUB



http://www.fusionchildcareservices.co.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/Fusion-Childcare-Services-336628186355425


.
!

DO YOU FOLLOW US ON FACEBOOK? 
WE UPDATE THIS REGULARLY WITH

ACTIVITIES WE ARE DOING AT FUSION -
GIVE US A FOLLOW/LIKE/REVIEW. WE

WOULD REALLY APPRECIATE IT!




WHAT HAVE WE BEEN UP TO IN NOVEMBER



LETTER O WEEK 



HALLOWEEN

BONFIRE NIGHT 

 DECEMBER TOPICS
WILL BE. . . .

AROUND THE WORLD

CHRISTMASSS!! !

REMEMBERANCE DAY 



THANKSGIVING




